BUSINESS INTEGRITY COMMISSION
100 Church Street - 20th Floor
New York - New York 10007

Tel. (212) 437-0555 * Fax (646) 500-7095
www.nyc.gov/bic

Daniel D. Brownell
Commissioner and Chair Licensing Unit

NOTICE OF APPROVAL

October 16, 2017

VIA U.S. MAIL

J AND D TRUCKING, INC.
3526 NW BLVD.
VINELAND, NJ 08360-

Re: BIC-2359
Dear J AND D TRUCKING, INC.:

This letter is to inform you that your application filed with the' New York City Business Integrity Commission
(“Commission”™) to renew your Class-2 Exempt Registration has been approved for the period from: 6/1/2017 to
5/31/2019. This letter is your official notice and should be maintained for your records.

Please be advised that you are required to abide by the trade waste laws, as set forth in Title 16-A of the New York
City Administrative Code, and the rules promulgated thereunder in Title 17 of the Rules of the City of New York,
as well as the conditions set forth in your original/License Order, any other renewal orders and extension orders.

As a general reminder, a Licensee/Registrant shall not permit a vehicle to be used in the course of collecting,
removing or disposing of waste that has not been identified and covered by the License/Registration and for which
a fee has not been paid and trade waste conveyance license plates properly-issued. See 17 RCNY Section 5-10. For
any lost or stolen trade waste conveyance license plate, a police report must immediateiy be submitted to the
Commission. Replacement plates will not be issued otherwise.

Be advised, a list of all approved Licensees/Registrants may be found on the BIC website.

If you have any questions please call (212) 437-0555 or email licensing@bic.nyc.gov.

Sincerely,
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Nicholas Bon
Director of Licensing



